
I strongly oppose this bill.  I see that it does nothing to keep illegal/unauthorized individuals 

from obtaining a firearm. 

 

The only thing this bill will do is violate the second amendment rights of legal United State 

Citizens. 

 

Please do everything in your power to stop this bill from being passed! 

 

Morris O. Chandler 

NW Helmholtz Way 

Redmond, Oregon 97756 

Cell:  209 233-2054 

 


